
 

 

CENTRAL ILLINOIS SOFTBALL ASSOCIATION 

February 18, 2024 

Roger Holzhauer conducted a Clinic I & II, beginning  at 3:00 

and lasting until 7:00. Thirty-three members and guests 

attended. 

Brian Johnson provided dinner, assisted by Tom Huntsman.  

Minutes 

The meeing was called to order by President Joey Richardson at 

5:30 p.m. Forty members attended. Joey sent our a Google Link 

for members to sign up for the State Finals. Volunteers are 

needed in a number of areas for the written. Dennis seconded. 

Minutes were approved. 

Treasurer Ron Helgeson reported on the financials. D.P. Flex 

card printing cost of $358. Today's meal cost of $121. Jake 

motioned to approve the financials. Roger seconded. The 

motion passed. 

Isaiah Doty reported that the Senior Salute would be replaced 

with a McDonald's like All Star game. Roger said the game 

would be played at ICC, date to be determined. 

Tom Huntsman reported that volunteers would be needed for 



the 3/10 Fish Fry. Fred will provide the fish. 

Bryan Devine provided Arbiter update and the need to keep 

current. New officials are being assigned games and are being 

paired with veteran officials. There will be a number of changes 

to the schedules as we deal with rainouts, etc. 

Jon Carls reported on future officer elections to be held this 

year. Several members have expressed interest in serving on 

the Board. 

Roger was thanked for his fine job with today's clinics. 

Tony motioned to adjourn the meeting. Dave seconded. The 

meeting adjourned. 

 


